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An Daingean, Gaillimh.
H91 EW40

RE: PQ Ref 10408/23

Deputy Eoin O Broin,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.

27103/2023

Dear Deputy O Broin,

I refer to your recent Parliamentary Question below;

Regional Chief Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health Service

Health Service Executive

Galway Business Park

Dangan, Galway

H91 EW40

T: (091) 737350

Email: RCEHO.West@hse.ie

To ask the Minister for Health the number of instances of alleged breaches of
section 14 of the Public Health (Alcohol) Act 2018 that have been brought to the
HSE's attention; and the number of cases that have been investigated.

Response:

Five cases of alleged breaches of Section 14 of the Public Health (Alcohol) Act 2018
have been brought to the attention of the HSE Environmental Health Service and all

five cases were investigated.

Yours sincerely,

U MAe

Dr. Maurice Mulcahy

Regional Chief Environmental Health Officer



